Citizen General Jacob Dolson Cox And The
Civil War Era War And Society In North
America
Thank you very much for reading citizen general jacob dolson cox and the civil
war era war and society in north america. As you may know, people have look
hundreds times for their chosen novels like this citizen general jacob dolson
cox and the civil war era war and society in north america, but end up in
infectious downloads.
Rather than reading a good book with a cup of tea in the afternoon, instead
they are facing with some malicious virus inside their laptop.
citizen general jacob dolson cox and the civil war era war and society in north
america is available in our book collection an online access to it is set as
public so you can download it instantly.
Our books collection spans in multiple countries, allowing you to get the most
less latency time to download any of our books like this one.
Kindly say, the citizen general jacob dolson cox and the civil war era war and
society in north america is universally compatible with any devices to read

The History of Ohio Law Michael Les Benedict 2004 In the two-volume The History
of Ohio Law, distinguished legal historians and practicing Ohio attorneys and
judges present the history of Ohio law and the interaction between law and
society in the state. The first complete history of Ohio law in nearly seventy
years---and the most comprehensive compilation on any state's law---its twentytwo essays range from the history of Ohio's constitutional conventions and
legal institutions to the history of substantive areas of law as disparate as
civil procedure, evidence, land-use, civil liberties, and utility regulation.
The essays describe Ohio's legal institutions, legal procedures, and the
substance of Ohio law as it has changed over time. Other essays describe how
social, cultural, political, and economic institutions have affected Ohio law
and how the law has affected them. The essays provide important legal
information to practitioners and offer attorneys, legal scholars, historians,
and the public with a broad understanding of the relationship between law and
society in Ohio. Going beyond the technical law, The History of Ohio Law deals
with the intersections between law and race, gender, and labor. Insightful
essays also discuss the development of Ohio's legal literature, the impact of
federal courts, and Ohio's most important contributions to American
constitutional development. Written by leading lawyers and historians, The
History of Ohio Law will be the indispensable reference and invaluable first
source to learn about law and society in Ohio. This book is part of the Ohio
University Press Series on Law, Society, and Politics in the Midwest, Paul
Finkelman, series editor.Michael Les Benedict is professor of history at Ohio
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State University. He is a noted scholar of American legal and constitutional
history and the author of many books and articles on the subject, including The
Blessings of Liberty, a leading constitutional history textbook. John F.
Winkler was born in Gallipolis, Ohio. A graduate of Yale College, he has
graduate degrees from McGill and Harvard, and a law degree from Ohio State. Mr.
Winkler has a civil litigation law practice in Columbus.November 1863-June 1865 Jacob Dolson Cox 1900
General Jacob Dolson Cox William Cox Cochran 1901
The Civil War Career of Jacob Dolson Cox Jerry Lee Bower 1970 Details the
military career of Jacob Cox, analyzing how he placed the Union cause above his
own personal aspirations and made recommendations for the improvement of the
army's efficiency. He retained a life-long interest in the Civil War and wrote
several books dealing with the great conflict.
American Monthly Review of Reviews Albert Shaw 1892
Fighting Joe Hooker Walter H. Hebert 2015-11-06 “I have placed you at the head
of the Army of the Potomac. Of course I have done this upon what appear to me
to be sufficient reasons. And yet I think it best for you to know that there
are some things in regard to which, I am not quite satisfied with you.” With
this opening sentence in a two-page letter from Abraham Lincoln, Union general
Joseph Hooker (1814–79) gained a prominent place in Civil War history. Hooker
assumed command of an army demoralized by defeat and diminished by desertion.
Acting swiftly, the general reorganized his army, routed corruption among
quartermasters, improved food and sanitation, and boosted morale by granting
furloughs and amnesties. His hour of fame and the test of his military skill
came in the May 1863 battle of Chancellorsville. It was one of the Union Army’s
worst defeats; shortly thereafter Hooker’s resignation was accepted. This
definitive biography of a man who could lead so brilliantly and yet fall so
ignominiously remains the only full-length treatment of Hooker’s life. His
renewal as an important commander in the western theater during the Chattanooga
and Atlanta campaigns is discussed, as is his life before and after his Civil
War military service.—Print Ed.
Atlanta: Sherman's Campaign (Abridged, Annotated) General Jacob Dolson Cox
2016-11-27 Carefully assembled from Union and Confederate records and memories
by a general who commanded troops under Sherman, this is an exciting and
detailed account of the campaign to take Atlanta. General Jacob Cox commanded
the 23rd Army Corps during the long months to get to and take the great
southern city of Atlanta. He describes the battles along the way, the siege of
Atlanta, and the fall of the city to Sherman's troops. Later the Governor of
Ohio and a congressman from that state, Cox was a prolific writer after the war
and had a talent for capturing the gritty details. Every memoir of the American
Civil War provides us with another view of the catastrophe that changed the
country forever. For the first time, this long out-of-print volume is available
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as an affordable, well-formatted book for e-readers, tablets, and smartphones.
Be sure to LOOK INSIDE by clicking the cover above or download a sample.
Spring 1865 Perry D. Jamieson 2015-04-01 When Gen. Robert E. Lee fled from
Petersburg and Richmond, Virginia, in April 1865, many observers did not
realize that the Civil War had reached its nadir. A large number of
Confederates, from Jefferson Davis down to the rank-and-file, were determined
to continue fighting. Though Union successes had nearly extinguished the
Confederacy’s hope for an outright victory, the South still believed it could
force the Union to grant a negotiated peace that would salvage some of its war
aims. As evidence of the Confederacy’s determination, two major Union
campaigns, along with a number of smaller engagements, were required to quell
the continued organized Confederate military resistance. In Spring 1865 Perry
D. Jamieson juxtaposes for the first time the major campaign against Lee that
ended at Appomattox and Gen. William T. Sherman’s march north through the
Carolinas, which culminated in Gen. Joseph E. Johnston’s surrender at Bennett
Place. Jamieson also addresses the efforts required to put down armed
resistance in the Deep South and the Trans-Mississippi. As both sides fought
for political goals following Lee’s surrender, these campaigns had significant
consequences for the political-military context that shaped the end of the war
as well as Reconstruction.
Public Services of Jacob Dolson Cox James Rees Ewing 1902
From Disarmament to Rearmament Sheldon A. Goldberg 2017-10-02 At the end of
World War II, the Allies were unanimous in their determination to disarm the
former aggressor Germany. As the Cold War intensified, however, the decision
whether to reverse that policy and to rearm West Germany as a bulwark against
the Soviet threat led to disagreements both within the U.S. government and
among members of the nascent NATO alliance. The U.S. military took the
practical view that a substantial number of German troops would be required to
deter any potential Soviet assault. The State Department, on the other hand,
initially advocated an alternative strategy of strengthening European
institutions but eventually came around to the military’s position that an
armed West Germany was preferable to a weak state on the dividing line between
the Western democracies and the Soviet satellite states. Sheldon A. Goldberg
traces the military, diplomatic, and political threads of postwar policy toward
West Germany and provides insights into the inner workings of alliance building
and the roles of bureaucrats and military officers as well as those of
diplomats and statesmen. He draws on previously unexamined primary sources to
construct a cogent account of the political and diplomatic negotiations that
led to West Germany’s accession to NATO and the shaping of European order for
the next forty years.
On the Plains in ’65 George H. Holliday 2021-01-12 A new scholarly edition of
an Ohio boy soldier’s revealing post-Civil War memoir. This annotated edition
of Holliday’s recollections—known primarily among historians of the American
West—re-contextualizes his memoir to include his boyhood in southern Ohio and
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the largely untold story of the hundreds of Buckeyes who crossed the Ohio River
to serve their country in Virginia (later West Virginia) regiments, ultimately
traveling across Kansas, Nebraska, Colorado, and Wyoming to safeguard mail and
stage routes along the celebrated Oregon Trail during a pivotal time in
American history. Glenn Longacre’s extensive research in federal, state, and
local archives, manuscript collections, and period newspapers complements his
correspondence with the living descendants of Holliday and other soldiers. His
research integrates this story deservedly as part of Appalachian history
before, during, and after the Civil War. From this perspective it addresses an
entirely new audience of Appalachian studies scholars, Civil War and frontier
history enthusiasts, students, and general readers.
The Review of Reviews 1892
McClellan's War Ethan S. Rafuse 2011-11 As a result, Rafuse sheds light not
only on McClellan's conduct on the battlefields of 1861-62 but on United States
politics and culture in the years leading up to the Civil War.
Cleveland and the Civil War W. Dennis Keating 2022-02 Though removed from the
frontlines, Cleveland played an active role in national events before, during,
and after the Civil War. President Lincoln visited this abolitionist hotbed
after his 1860 election. Following his assassination five years later, his
funeral train made a stop there. Cleveland and Cuyahoga County sent over 9,000
troops to war. More than 1,700 never returned. Born just outside Cleveland,
James Garfield emerged from the war to become President of the United States.
Most vitally, the economic prosperity of the war years began the transformation
of this small but thriving village into a future manufacturing powerhouse.
Author W. Dennis Keating, member and past president of the Cleveland Civil War
Roundtable, creates a panoramic view of the city through one of the nation's
most troubled times.
Journal of the Civil War Era William A. Blair 2014-06-01 The Journal of the
Civil War Era Volume 4, Number 2 June 2014 TABLE OF CONTENTS Tom Watson Brown
Book Award John Fabian Witt Civil War Historians and the Laws of War Articles
Chandra Manning Working for Citizenship in Civil War Contraband Camps Michael
F. Conlin The Dangerous Isms and the Fanatical Ists: Antebellum Conservatives
in the South and the North Confront the Modernity Conspiracy Nicholas Guyatt
"An Impossible Idea?" The Curious Career of Internal Colonization Review Essay
John Craig Hammond Slavery, Sovereignty, and Empires: North American
Borderlands and the American Civil War, 1660-1860 Book Reviews Books Received
Professional Notes Jill Ogline Titus An Unfinished Struggle: Sesquicentennial
Interpretations of Slavery and Emancipation
Black Resettlement and the American Civil War Sebastian N. Page 2021-01-28
Based on sweeping research in six languages, Black Resettlement and the
American Civil War offers the first comprehensive, comparative account of
nineteenth-century America's greatest road not taken: the mass resettlement of
African Americans outside the United States. Building on resurgent scholarly
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interest in the so-called 'colonization' movement, the book goes beyond tired
debates about colonization's place in the contest over slavery, and beyond the
familiar black destinations of Liberia, Canada, and Haiti. Striding
effortlessly from Pittsburgh to Panama, Toronto to Trinidad, and Lagos to
Louisiana, it synthesizes a wealth of individual, state-level, and national
considerations to reorient the field and set a new standard for Atlantic
history. Along the way, it shows that what haunted politicians from Thomas
Jefferson to Abraham Lincoln was not whether it was right to abolish slavery,
but whether it was safe to do so unless the races were separated.
Opdycke's Tigers in the Civil War Thomas Crowl 2019-05-23 Organized in the fall
of 1862, the 125th Ohio Volunteer Infantry was commanded by the aggressive and
ambitious Colonel Emerson Opdycke, a citizen-soldier with no military
experience who rose to brevet major general. Part of the Army of the
Cumberland, the 125th first saw combat at Chickamauga. Charging into Dyer's
cornfield to blunt a rebel breakthrough, the Buckeyes pressed forward and,
despite heavy casualties, drove the enemy back, buying time for the fractured
Union army to rally. Impressed by the heroic charge of an untested regiment,
Union General Thomas Wood labeled them "Opdycke's Tigers." After losing a third
of their men at Chickamauga, the 125th fought engagements across Tennessee and
Georgia during 1864, and took part in the decisive battles at Franklin and
Nashville. Drawing on both primary sources and recent scholarship, this is the
first full-length history of the regiment in more than 120 years.
April 1861-November 1863 Jacob Dolson Cox 1900
The Congregationalist and Christian World 1915
Citizen-General Eugene D. Schmiel 2014-03-17 The wrenching events of the Civil
War transformed not only the United States but also the men unexpectedly called
on to lead their fellow citizens in this first modern example of total war.
Jacob Dolson Cox, a former divinity student with no formal military training,
was among those who rose to the challenge. In a conflict in which “political
generals” often proved less than competent, Cox, the consummate citizen
general, emerged as one of the best commanders in the Union army. During his
school days at Oberlin College, no one could have predicted that the
intellectual, reserved, and bookish Cox possessed what he called in his
writings the “military aptitude” to lead men effectively in war. His military
career included helping secure West Virginia for the Union; jointly commanding
the left wing of the Union army at the critical Battle of Antietam; breaking
the Confederate supply line and thereby precipitating the fall of Atlanta; and
holding the defensive line at the Battle of Franklin, a Union victory that
effectively ended the Confederate threat in the West. At a time when there were
few professional schools other than West Point, the self-made man was the
standard for success; true to that mode, Cox fashioned himself into a
Renaissance man. In each of his vocations and avocations—general, governor,
cabinet secretary, university president, law school dean, railroad president,
historian, and scientist—he was recognized as a leader. Cox’s greatest fame,
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however, came to him as the foremost participant historian of the Civil War.
His accounts of the conflict are to this day cited by serious scholars and
serve as a foundation for the interpretation of many aspects of the war.
Sherman's March Through the Carolinas John G. Barrett 2014-02-01 In retrospect,
General William Tecumseh Sherman considered his march through the Carolinas the
greatest of his military feats, greater even than the Georgia campaign. When he
set out northward from Savannah with 60,000 veteran soldiers in January 1865,
he was more convinced than ever that the bold application of his ideas of total
war could speedily end the conflict. John Barrett's story of what happened in
the three months that followed is based on printed memoirs and documentary
records of those who fought and of the civilians who lived in the path of
Sherman's onslaught. The burning of Columbia, the battle of Bentonville, and
Joseph E. Johnston's surrender nine days after Appomattox are at the center of
the story, but Barrett also focuses on other aspects of the campaign, such as
the undisciplined pillaging of the 'bummers,' and on its effects on local
populations.
The Papers of William Woods Holden: 1841-1868 William Woods Holden 2000 Papers
of the Hillsborough native who was editor of the Raleigh North Carolina
Standard and leader of the pre-Civil War state Democratic Party. Holden helped
organize the Republican Party in North Carolina and in 1868 was elected
governor.
Elusive Utopia Gary Kornblith 2018-12-05 Before the Civil War, Oberlin, Ohio,
stood in the vanguard of the abolition and black freedom movements. The
community, including co-founded Oberlin College, strove to end slavery and
establish full equality for all. Yet, in the half-century after the Union
victory, Oberlin’s resolute stand for racial justice eroded as race-based
discrimination pressed down on its African American citizens. In Elusive
Utopia, noted historians Gary J. Kornblith and Carol Lasser tell the story of
how, in the nineteenth and early twentieth centuries, Oberlin residents, black
and white, understood and acted upon their changing perceptions of race,
ultimately resulting in the imposition of a color line. Founded as a utopian
experiment in 1833, Oberlin embraced radical racial egalitarianism in its
formative years. By the eve of the Civil War, when 20 percent of its local
population was black, the community modeled progressive racial relations that,
while imperfect, shone as strikingly more advanced than in either the American
South or North. Emancipation and the passage of the Civil War amendments seemed
to confirm Oberlin's egalitarian values. Yet, contrary to the expectations of
its idealistic founders, Oberlin’s residents of color fell increasingly behind
their white peers economically in the years after the war. Moreover, leaders of
the white-dominated temperance movement conflated class, color, and
respectability, resulting in stigmatization of black residents. Over time, many
white Oberlinians came to view black poverty as the result of personal
failings, practiced residential segregation, endorsed racially differentiated
education in public schools, and excluded people of color from local
government. By 1920, Oberlin’s racial utopian vision had dissipated, leaving
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the community to join the racist mainstream of American society. Drawing from
newspapers, pamphlets, organizational records, memoirs, census materials and
tax lists, Elusive Utopia traces the rise and fall of Oberlin's idealistic
vision and commitment to racial equality in a pivotal era in American history.
The Salmon P. Chase Papers: Journals, 1829-1872 Salmon Portland Chase 1993 This
is the first of a proposed six-volume edition of the selected papers of Salmon
Portland Chase (1808-1873), a notable figure in the anti-slavery movement and
American politics of the 19th century. This volume includes his Civil War-era
diaries and his account of a tour of the South in 1865.
Citizen-General Eugene D. Schmiel 2014-04-01 The wrenching events of the Civil
War transformed not only the United States but also the men unexpectedly called
on to lead their fellow citizens in this first modern example of total war.
Jacob Dolson Cox, a former divinity student with no formal military training,
was among those who rose to the challenge. In a conflict in which “political
generals” often proved less than competent, Cox, the consummate citizen
general, emerged as one of the best commanders in the Union army. During his
school days at Oberlin College, no one could have predicted that the
intellectual, reserved, and bookish Cox possessed what he called in his
writings the “military aptitude” to lead men effectively in war. His military
career included helping secure West Virginia for the Union; jointly commanding
the left wing of the Union army at the critical Battle of Antietam; breaking
the Confederate supply line and thereby helping to precipitate the fall of
Atlanta; and holding the defensive line at the Battle of Franklin, a Union
victory that effectively ended the Confederate threat in the West. At a time
when there were few professional schools other than West Point, the self-made
man was the standard for success; true to that mode, Cox fashioned himself into
a Renaissance man. In each of his vocations and avocations—general, governor,
cabinet secretary, university president, law school dean, railroad president,
historian, and scientist—he was recognized as a leader. Cox’s greatest fame,
however, came to him as the foremost participant historian of the Civil War.
His accounts of the conflict are to this day cited by serious scholars and
serve as a foundation for the interpretation of many aspects of the war.
American Aristocrats Harry S. Stout 2017-11-21 The story of an ambitious family
at the forefront of the great middle-class land grab that shaped early American
capitalism American Aristocrats is a multigenerational biography of the
Andersons of Kentucky, a family of strivers who passionately believed in the
promise of America. Beginning in 1773 with the family patriarch, a twicewounded Revolutionary War hero, the Andersons amassed land throughout what was
then the American west. As the eminent religious historian Harry S. Stout
argues, the story of the Andersons is the story of America's experiment in
republican capitalism. Congressmen, diplomats, and military generals, the
Andersons enthusiastically embraced the emerging American gospel of land
speculation. In the process, they became apologists for slavery and Indian
removal, and worried anxiously that the volatility of the market might lead
them to ruin. Drawing on a vast store of Anderson family records, Stout
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reconstructs their journey to great wealth as they rode out the cataclysms of
their time, from financial panics to the Civil War and beyond. Through the
Andersons we see how the lure of wealth shaped American capitalism and the
nation's continental aspirations.
Faces of Union Soldiers at South Mountain and Harpers Ferry Matthew Borders
2021 The first Confederate invasion of the North in the fall of 1862 led to a
series of engagements known as the Maryland Campaign. Though best remembered
for its climax, there was desperate fighting at both South Mountain and Harpers
Ferry prior to the bloodletting at Antietam Creek. These battles in particular
were desperate affairs of bloody attacks and determined defense. In this work
are the images of thirty Union soldiers, published here for the first time,
that help give a face and a history to those men who struggled up the slopes of
South Mountain or sheltered from Confederate cannons at Harpers Ferry. Join
Matthew Borders and Joseph Stahl as they introduce you to these men, their
battles and their stories.
Memories of the War Isaac Ruth Sherwood 1923
Raising the Flag Peter Eicher 2018-06 Since its inception the United States has
sent envoys to advance American interests abroad, both across oceans and to
areas that later became part of the country. Little has been known about these
first envoys until now. From China to Chile, Tripoli to Tahiti, Mexico to
Muscat, Peter D. Eicher chronicles the experience of the first American envoys
in foreign lands. Their stories, often stranger than fiction, are replete with
intrigues, revolutions, riots, war, shipwrecks, swashbucklers, desperadoes, and
bootleggers. The circumstances the diplomats faced were precursors to today's
headlines: Americans at war in the Middle East, intervention in Latin America,
pirates off Africa, trade deficits with China. Early envoys abroad faced
hostile governments, physical privations, disease, isolation, and the daunting
challenge of explaining American democracy to foreign rulers. Many suffered
threats from tyrannical despots, some were held as slaves or hostages, and
others led foreign armies into battle. Some were heroes, some were scoundrels,
and many perished far from home. From the American Revolution to the Civil War,
Eicher profiles the characters who influenced the formative period of American
diplomacy and the first steps the United States took as a world power. Their
experiences combine to chart key trends in the development of early U.S.
foreign policy that continue to affect us today. Raising the Flag illuminates
how American ideas, values, and power helped shape the modern world.
Military Reminiscences of the Civil War Jacob Dolson Cox 1900
The Green Bag 1892 Includes index. 1 v.
The Art of Occupation Thomas J. Kehoe 2019-10-15 The literature describing
social conditions during the post–World War II Allied occupation of Germany has
been divided between seemingly irreconcilable assertions of prolonged criminal
chaos and narratives of strict martial rule that precluded crime. In The Art of
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Occupation, Thomas J. Kehoe takes a different view on this history, addressing
this divergence through an extensive, interdisciplinary analysis of the
interaction between military government and social order. Focusing on the
American Zone and using previously unexamined American and German military
reports, court records, and case files, Kehoe assesses crime rates and the
psychology surrounding criminality. He thereby offers the first comprehensive
exploration of criminality, policing, and both German and American fears around
the realities of conquest and potential resistance, social and societal
integrity, national futures, and a looming threat from communism in an emergent
Cold War. The Art of Occupation is the fullest study of crime and governance
during the five years from the first Allied incursions into Germany from the
West in September 1944 through the end of the military occupation in 1949. It
is an important contribution to American and German social, military, and
police histories, as well as historical criminology.
Collecting Shakespeare Stephen H. Grant 2014-04-26 The first biography of Henry
and Emily Folger, who acquired the largest and finest collection of Shakespeare
in the world. In Collecting Shakespeare, Stephen H. Grant recounts the American
success story of Henry and Emily Folger of Brooklyn, a couple who were devoted
to each other, in love with Shakespeare, and bitten by the collecting bug.
Shortly after marrying in 1885, the Folgers started buying, cataloging, and
storing all manner of items about Shakespeare and his era. Emily earned a
master's degree in Shakespeare studies. The frugal couple worked passionately
as a tight-knit team during the Gilded Age, financing their hobby with the
fortune Henry earned as president of Standard Oil Company of New York, where he
was a trusted associate of John D. Rockefeller Sr. While a number of American
universities offered to house the collection, the Folgers wanted to give it to
the American people. Afraid the price of antiquarian books would soar if their
names were revealed, they secretly acquired prime real estate on Capitol Hill
near the Library of Congress. They commissioned the design and construction of
an elegant building with a reading room, public exhibition hall, and the
Elizabethan Theatre. The Folger Shakespeare Library was dedicated on the Bard's
birthday, April 23, 1932. The library houses 82 First Folios, 275,000 books,
and 60,000 manuscripts. It welcomes more than 100,000 visitors a year and
provides professors, scholars, graduate students, and researchers from around
the world with access to the collections. It is also a vibrant center in
Washington, D.C., for cultural programs, including theater, concerts, lectures,
and poetry readings. The library provided Grant with unprecedented access to
the primary sources within the Folger vault. He draws on interviews with
surviving Folger relatives and visits to 35 related archives in the United
States and in Britain to create a portrait of the remarkable couple who ensured
that Shakespeare would have a beautiful home in America.
Oberlin Alumni Magazine 1914
History of the City of Columbus, Ohio Osman Castle Hooper 1920
Centennial History of Columbus and Franklin County, Ohio William Alexander
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Taylor 1909
Centennial History of Columbus and Franklin County William Alexander Taylor
Columbus is the state capital and the most populous city of the U.S. state of
Ohio, as well as the county seat of Franklin County. Named for explorer
Christopher Columbus, the city was founded in 1812 at the confluence of the
Scioto and Olentangy rivers, and assumed the functions of state capital in
1816. This is a full account of the history of this beautiful towns, of
Franklin county and its various townships and includes a huge and thoroughly
investigated biographical section.
Interrupted Odyssey Mary Stockwell 2018-09-06 In this first book devoted to the
genesis, failure, and lasting legacy of Ulysses S. Grant’s comprehensive
American Indian policy, Mary Stockwell shows Grant as an essential bridge
between Andrew Jackson’s pushing Indians out of the American experience and
Franklin D. Roosevelt’s welcoming them back in. Situating Grant at the center
of Indian policy development after the Civil War, Interrupted Odyssey: Ulysses
S. Grant and the American Indians reveals the bravery and foresight of the
eighteenth president in saying that Indians must be saved and woven into the
fabric of American life. In the late 1860s, before becoming president, Grant
collaborated with Ely Parker, a Seneca Indian who became his first commissioner
of Indian affairs, on a plan to rescue the tribes from certain destruction.
Grant hoped to save the Indians from extermination by moving them to
reservations, where they would be guarded by the U.S. Army, and welcoming them
into the nation as American citizens. By so doing, he would restore the
executive branch’s traditional authority over Indian policy that had been
upended by Jackson. In Interrupted Odyssey, Stockwell rejects the common claim
in previous Grant scholarship that he handed the reservations over to Christian
missionaries as part of his original policy. In part because Grant’s plan ended
political patronage, Congress overturned his policy by disallowing Army
officers from serving in civil posts, abandoning the treaty system, and making
the new Board of Indian Commissioners the supervisors of the Indian service.
Only after Congress banned Army officers from the Indian service did Grant
place missionaries in charge of the reservations, and only after the board
falsely accused Parker of fraud before Congress did Grant lose faith in his
original policy. Stockwell explores in depth the ousting of Parker, revealing
the deep-seated prejudices that fueled opposition to him, and details Grant’s
stunned disappointment when the Modoc murdered his peace commissioners and
several tribes—the Comanche, Kiowa, Cheyenne, and Sioux—rose up against his
plans for them. Though his dreams were interrupted through the opposition of
Congress, reformers, and the tribes themselves, Grant set his country firmly
toward making Indians full participants in the national experience. In setting
Grant’s contributions against the wider story of the American Indians,
Stockwell’s bold, thoughtful reappraisal reverses the general dismissal of
Grant’s approach to the Indians as a complete failure and highlights the
courage of his policies during a time of great prejudice.
The War Went On Brian Matthew Jordan 2020-04-01 In recent years, Civil War
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veterans have emerged from historical obscurity. Inspired by recent interest in
memory studies and energized by the ongoing neorevisionist turn, a vibrant new
literature has given the lie to the once-obligatory lament that the postbellum
lives of Civil War soldiers were irretrievable. Despite this flood of
historical scholarship, fundamental questions about the essential character of
Civil War veteranhood remain unanswered. Moreover, because work on veterans has
often proceeded from a preoccupation with cultural memory, the Civil War’s exsoldiers have typically been analyzed as either symbols or producers of texts.
In The War Went On: Reconsidering the Lives of Civil War Veterans, fifteen of
the field’s top scholars provide a more nuanced and intimate look at the lives
and experiences of these former soldiers. Essays in this collection approach
Civil War veterans from oblique angles, including theater, political, and
disability history, as well as borderlands and memory studies. Contributors
examine the lives of Union and Confederate veterans, African American veterans,
former prisoners of war, amputees, and ex-guerrilla fighters. They also
consider postwar political elections, veterans’ business dealings, and even
literary contests between onetime enemies and among former comrades.
The Book of Ohio and Its "centennial," Charles Sumner Van Tassel 1901
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